
Week ending: 27.05.21 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Well, what a strange start to the week we had! Staff found a 

terrier on the playground but there was no collar or tag.  The 

dog was brought to me.  Josh G. and I then made the dog a 

bed, got her a bowl of water and Mrs. Harwood magically 

appeared with some kibble!  Josh named her Betsy and looked 

a(er her whilst Mrs. Read and Miss. Candish called different 

places seeking advice. In the end, we took the dog to the vets 

and they were thrilled as the dog, who we found out was 

actually called Poppy, was due there to have her nails clipped!  

She clearly knew her fate and thought coming to school was a 

much be+er op,on!   

Please remember there is no school tomorrow due to 

it being a PD Day for staff and next week is half-term.  

Thank you for your ongoing support of us all and hope 

the weather changes so that you can have a great 

break. 

Mrs. Coates 

Kingsfield Chronicle 

Ready, Respec�ul, Safe 

Diary Dates 

New dates will be added weekly 

so please do read this sec,on 

each week. 

May 2021 

28th May - PD Day 

31st May - 4th June Half term 

June 2021 

7th - 11th - Year 2 phonics screen-

ing check 

10th - Na,onal Empathy Day 

16th - Year 3 and 4 skipping day 

30th - Cromwell transi,on day #1 

July 2021 

1st - Football Fun day 

5th - Sports Week 

12th—13th - Year 6 Bikeability 

14th - Cromwell transi,on day #2 

and Move Up Day for rest of 

school 

16th - Annual reports issued 

21st - Year 6 Leavers’ Do 

22nd - Summer term ends 

 

Academic Year 2021-22 

Stars of the Week 

Today’s stars are as follows and they were 

awarded their cer,ficates in our virtual 

celebra,on assembly led by Mrs. Coates: 

 

RE  Karla K.   RM  Elena M. 

1G  Sofia B.   1P   Noah C. 

2Re  Albie-James V.  2Ru  Troy T. 

3L   Joshua B.   3T  Max H. 

4C  Ellie S.   4P  Braydn H. 

5DC  Lilly H.   5T  Oliver R. 

6C   Jack R.   6L  Oliver W. 

Headlice 

We are aware that there are a number of year groups where headlice are cir-

cula,ng!  Please can we ask that you check your child/ren’s hair regularly for 

signs of eggs or nits. If you require addi,onal support with this, please contact 

Mrs. Stephens (Family Care Manager) who will be happy to advise you. 

Parking 

Please can we ask that you park 

considerately around the entrances of 

the school as we have had an 

increased number of complaints from 

residents in the last week. Thank you. 

Stick Insects! 

This week, the children in 

nursery have got some new pet 

s,ck insects! They have been 

very brave holding them and 

watching how they move. They 

have learnt about the plants 

they eat and have helped to find 

the foods round the school. 

Mrs. Robinson, Room Leader for 

Oak Class 


